From: crai

Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 6:10 PM

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE <TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE@dft.gov.uk>
Cc: penny.carter@networkrail.co.uk

Subject: FILED: The Network Rail (Micklefield to Leeds Enhancements) Order

Hello,
As per your recent email | would like to withdraw my objection to the Order application.

Regards.
Craig Gold
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